
31st October 2017 

 

Dear Parents,  

This is to bring to your kind notice that the Back Gate access to the school will be 

closed at all the times due to the construction work and keeping in mind the safety and 

security of the students. Only Gates 1 & 2 will be used for Entry and Dispersal as per the 

earlier schedules.  

All Parents are requested to kindly co-operate in this matter.  

Thanking you,  

Manager  

Don Bosco Senior Secondary School 

Nerul, Navi Mumbai 

 

 


